
Writer’s Voice  
Competition 

MSU is now accepting short fiction, 

nonfiction, and poetry for a  

competition celebrating the 2014 

Freshman Convocation book entitled 

I Am Malala: The Girl Who Stood 

Up for Education and Was Shot by 

the Taliban.  

Submissions must be… 

 Inspired by the memoir I Am Malala 

 A maximum length of 1,500 words 

 Typed, using 12 point font and double-spacing 

 Identified as short fiction, nonfiction, or poetry 

 Your original work 

For details on the submission and judging  
processes, visit  

http://guides.lib.montana.edu/WritersVoice  
or email convocation@montana.edu 

All MSU students, Montana K-12 students, and Montana  

community members are eligible! 

Winners will receive gift cards and recognition at a reception on August 25. 

Don’t miss the 2014 Freshman Convocation  

at 7:30 p.m. on August 25, featuring Shiza Shahid, 

CEO of the Malala Fund. 

MSU English  

Department 

The Writer’s Voice Competition is sponsored by:  


